
MEETING SUMMARY 
REGIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITTEE 

 
The Regional Environmental Committee met on August 2, 2018. The following items were 
discussed: 
 
 Mr. Brian Swets, Portsmouth, gave a presentation to the Committee on the city’s new 

draft comprehensive plan, “Build One Portsmouth.” 
 

 Ms. Shereen Hughes, Wetlands Watch, gave a presentation to the Committee on the 
Chesapeake Bay Landscape Professional (CBLP) Certification Program. 
 

 Mr. Daniel Robinson gave a presentation to the Committee on challenges to 
implementing stormwater green infrastructure practices in Hampton Roads.  

 
 Ms. KC Filippino and Ms. Whitney Katchmark, HRPDC, briefed the Committee on items 

of interest from the 2018 One Water Summit, which was held in July 2018. 
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